
Murray - Plattsmouth
On the morning of Aug. 31, 2021, an embankment 
failure occurred on the east approach to the viaduct 
on Highway 1 in Murray in an active construction 
zone. The highway remains closed to all traffic until 
further notice.

What is the plan for reopening?Q:

The contractor is on site working 
diligently to complete both repairs 
to the embankment as well as 
finish work on the roadway as 
part of the ongoing construction 
project. NDOT teammates remain 
on site for inspection and 
compliance.

A: NDOT has been working closely 
with local elected officials, the 
school, community leaders, and 
the railroad to identify the best 
routes. Official detours are the 
use of N-66 and US-34 between 
N-50 and US-34/75.  

A:

What are the detour routes?Q:

When will the roadway be 
reopened to traffic?

With work continuing as weather 
permits, we anticipate a full 
opening of the viaduct to traffic 
by November.

A:

Q:
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